
    
Cornwall Conservation Commission Meeting 
Wednesday, December 14, 2016 
1:30-3:00 pm at Fire Station Meeting Room 
 
Members present: Mary Dodge (MD), Bethany Barry (BB), Mike Sheridan (MS), 
Rene Langis (RL) 
 
Also present: Jens Hilke, Bobbie Carnwath 
 
The meeting was devoted to reviewing and making needed modifications in the 
CVM maps and powerpoint presentation.  Next steps: Jens will update the CVM 
materials, Bobbie will contact the Planning Commission to schedule a 
presentation to the Commission.  The PC and CC will need to decide how this 
material is made available to Cornwall residents.  Jens offered to meet with the 
CC to discuss how the CVM results might be helpful in our work. 
 
No date was set for next meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mary Dodge 
 
Newsletters: January (Rene), April (Marc C)  
 
 
 
 
 


